Oram Line

One Time At Band Camp

Senior Jeffrey Anderson plays his instrument like a professional band member. He enjoyed marching with his head held high. "I play with all my might, because as a senior, I have to make an example for the rest of the underclassmen," Jeffrey said.



Sophomore Pattie Reynolds concentrates while playing the bells. She played up front, and enjoyed being able to see the other band members. "I like playing the bells, because everyone sees you and its an easy instrument," Pattie said.

The band took the field and practiced hard throughout the year. They began to practice after school, learning drills and memorizing the music. "The drills take a long time to get used to, but we usually get them down before school starts. The only thing that makes them seem hard is that there is a lot to learn each year," sophomore Kyle McCall said.

Instruments were choosen back in 6th grade,

Inless you chose colorgaurd. If the band kids could have chosen another instrument most said they would have chosen the flute. "If I had to choose another instrument, it would be the flute, because it is not that heavy to march with," senior la'Quwn Robinson said.

Band directors are very dedicated to their students. "They are the same person on and off the field," junior Quanesha Lane said.

-Hurley Reed

Junior Amber Clark assumed the position to begin the show. Amber always does a good job in colorgaurd with the help of Mrs. Mesach "Mrs. Mesach has been a mentor to me Colorgaurd is something you get good at gradually." Amber said.



